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Minutes of the Closed Session 
 
Chair Gooden called the closed session to order at 4:00 p.m. The following individuals 
participated in the closed session meeting: Chair Gooden; Regents Attman, Fish, Frazier, 
Gossett, Gourdine, Holzapfel, Johnson, Neall, Peventstein, Pope, Rauch, Wallace, and Wood; 
Chancellor Caret; Vice Chancellor Neal; Assistant Attorneys General Bainbridge, Langrill, and 
Lord; Chief of Staff Wilkerson; President Perman 
 
President Perman briefed the Board on matters at the University of Maryland, Baltimore and 
the University of Maryland Medical Center that have reported in the media. 

Attorney Bainbridge spoke of the PIA requests that have been received in the USMO. 

The meeting adjourned at 4:25 p.m. 


